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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/02/2021  12:14:102021/0022/P COMMNT anthony Richards  To replace Portland stone cladding with this quite dreadful-looking glass-reinforced concrete is totally 

unacceptable and must be rejected. This monstrosity is bad enough as it stands but this will be totally hideous 

and destroy Swiss Cottage to an even higher extent. EL cannot be allowed to make themselves even more 

money by this cost-cutting abomination.
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